




 

Community & Economic Development Department 

PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833 
907.772.4042 – email: lcabrera@petersburgak.gov 

 

January 27, 2025 

Nikki Navio 
Transportation Program Manager 
Denali Commission 
Sent via email: nnavio@denali.gov 

RE: Request for Authorization to Incur Pre-Award Costs for the Scow Bay Haul-out and Work 
Yard Project in Petersburg, Alaska 

Dear Ms. Navio 

This letter formally requests authorization to incur pre-award costs for the grant, Scow Bay 

Haul Out and Work Yard Project. While the federal award has already been made, we are 
awaiting execution of the grant agreement. There are several tasks that must be initiated now  
for the project to remain on the schedule outlined in the scope of work submitted to the 
Commission in November. 

The pre-award costs we intend to incur are essential for the timely and efficient 
commencement of the project and are consistent with the proposed budget and scope of work 
submitted to the Commission. 

• Design & Engineering -  $220,000 
Design and engineering development to 65%. Public meetings for community input.  

We understand that the authorization to incur pre-award costs does not guarantee funding and 
that these costs may not be reimbursed if the grant award is not executed. We are prepared to 
assume this risk to ensure a smooth and timely project start-up. 

We request your prompt consideration of this request and appreciate your support. Please do 
not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. 

Sincerely,  

 

Liz Cabrera 
Director 
Community & Economic Development 

 




